ANSAL UNIVERSITY
SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY

NOTICE
May 6, 2015
Ref: SET/N/MAY/6/2015/039
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is for the information of only those B.Tech. 4th Year, BCA 3rd Year, MCA 3rd Year and International Sophomore Year Students who did not turn up for the SET Farewell Party held on 1 May 2015 and have not received their memento through their friends that they can collect their memento from Dean-SET Office (D-302).

Prof. Y.V. Satya Kumar
Dean-SET

CC:
1. Students Notice Boards (2nd and 3rd Floor)
2. SET File



